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An International Safety Association of Motor Vehicle and Law Enforcement Administrators 

June 24, 2015 
 
206 Washington Street  
111 State Capitol  
Atlanta, Georgia 30334 
 
Dear Governor Deal, 
 
On behalf of the American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) Board of Directors, I am pleased to 
inform you that the following Georgia agencies are recipients of 2015 AAMVA awards: 
 

Georgia Department of Driver Services  
 

Community Service Award for “State Charitable Contribution Program”  
 

Customer Convenience Award for “Pre-Apply Online”  
 

Improvement Through Efficiencies Award for “Self Service Check-in & Lobby Management”  
 

Public Affairs and Community Education (PACE) Award Category 6C – Photo Taken by a DMV 
Employee for “GA DDS Mobile Emergency Licensing Photograph”  

 
Public Affairs and Community Education (PACE) Award Division I – Print and Electronic Publications 
for “Georgia Department of Driver Services Parent Teen Driving Guide”  

 
Georgia Department of Revenue, Motor Vehicle Division  
 

  Community Service Award for “Can-Castles” 
 
AAMVA’s awards program fosters a tradition of excellence in the motor vehicle and law enforcement community by 
honoring individuals, teams, and organizations who have committed their time and resources to safety initiatives, 
outstanding customer service, and public affairs and consumer educational programs throughout North America. 
Each year, AAMVA receives numerous outstanding submissions in each category and through a rigorous judging 
process selects those that are exemplary. Awards are presented at our Regional Conferences and Annual 
International Conference.  
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An International Safety Association of Motor Vehicle and Law Enforcement Administrators 

Founded in 1933, AAMVA serves North American motor vehicle and law enforcement agencies to accomplish their 
missions. The association’s vision of Safe Drivers, Safe Vehicles, Secure Identities, Saving Lives guides AAMVA’s 
activities, resources, and programs in driver licensing, vehicle titling/registration, motor carrier services, identity 
management, and technology solutions. For more information about AAMVA and its awards program, please visit 
our website at www.AAMVA.org. 
 
We are proud to recognize the excellence of Georgia Department of Driver Services and Georgia Department of 
Revenue, Motor Vehicle Division in this year’s awards program and hope you will join us in congratulating them on 
their achievement. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Anne Ferro 
President & CEO 

 

http://www.aamva.org/

